Client Request for Data Release (CRDR)

When the laboratory receives a sample from you with analyses that exceed holding time or are not preserved properly, you will receive a CRDR by email stating which analyses will be affected. This form gives you the option of either having the results reported with an appropriate comment code (qualifier), or having the test canceled. It is very important that you respond to this email promptly. Be sure to state if you want the results reported with a qualifier (i.e. “time limit for test exceeded”), or the test canceled. Failure to respond promptly will have a detrimental effect on your sample turnaround time.  If there is no reply to the CRDR within a reasonable amount of time, generally two weeks, the test will be canceled to allow the sample to be completed and a report to be sent from SIS.

